From: Ald Aaron Perry

**Sent:** Monday, October 20, 2014 12:56 PM

To: Mayor Shawn Reilly

**Cc:** Ron Grall; Gina Kozlik; Brian E. Running **Subject:** Referral for tomorrow night

Mayor,

Per our discussion last week I'm submitting this referral via email today in addition to reading it at tomorrow night's meeting.

"To PRF: To consider the termination of the memorandum of understanding between Waukesha Parks, Recreation and Forestry department and the Waukesha Downtown Business Association. Termination to be in effect starting January 1, 2015. Also for PRF, to allow churches, charitable organizations, or community groups (including the WDBA) an opportunity to express interest in participating in these events in a leadership role. These considerations to take place at the November 3rd or next scheduled meeting.

Thanks,
Aaron Perry
Alderman District 12 Waukesha, WI
414 795 0990
www.facebook.com/aldermanperry
www.twitter.com/aldermanperry